Musical DIRECTor
Matthew Jenkins
Musical Director Matthew Jenkins has been voted Welsh brass banding’s Conductor of the Year on two occasions, first in 2012 and more recently in 2015.

Matthew started playing the euphonium at eight and his reputation grew as he progressed through Fishguard High School and the county musical ensembles right up to the National Youth Brass Band of Wales and European Youth Brass Band.

He was a part of many prestigious title-winning performances as a member of The Cory Band while studying at the Royal Welsh College of Music and Drama.

As well as working with his brother Luke, Chairman Tony Evans and Secretary Mike Hughes to secure the future of the band, Matthew also conducts the Pembrokeshire County Youth Brass Band and has led them to win in the National Youth Brass Band Championships of Great Britain in Manchester..
